
ST. Lawrence 
ON-THE-PARK 

~~ 
October 26, 2021 

TO: 	 Toronto Executive Committee (exc@toronto.ca) 

RE: 	 First Parliament Site and Expropriation of City Owned Lands by Metrolinx for 
Transit Purposes 

AGENDA ITEM: EX 27.8 

Dear Members of the Executive Committee, 

The undersigned representing the Board of MTCC 782 fully supports the positions 
expressed by the Board of the St Lawrence Neighbourhood Association in its October 
24th letterto the Executive Committee on this subject. 

Specifically, 
1. 	 securing the maximum amount of public space in the form of parkland on the First 

Parliament site is the number one community priority; 
2. 	 delivering a District Library to the St. Lawrence neighbourhood in another location 

and on an accelerated timeline should be considered in parallel; 
3. 	 the proceeds of the sale of the First Parliament Properties should be earmarked, 

on a first priority basis, to obtain the maximum public and community benefit for 
the First Parliament site. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sii~ 
Kristan Burley 
President 

Board of Directors 
Metropolitan Toronto Condominium Corporation No. 782 
65 Scadding Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M5A 4L 1 
416-367-0888 FAX: 416-367-8392 SLOTPBoard@gmail.com 
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